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Newsletter 3 September 2022 Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time
Sat Sept 3 5.45pm Song Ma RIP

Sun Sept 4 9.00am Parishioners 10.30am Priest’s Intention

Mon SeptS No Mass

Tue Sept 6  7.00pm Exposition 7.30pm  Service of Word and
communion

Wed Sept 7 No Mass

Thu Sept8 9.15am  Mass for Our Lady’s Birthday Coffee Morning

Fri Sept 9 No Mass

Sat Sept 10  No Confessions or Exposition 5.45 Kathleen Robinson RIP
Sun Sept 11  9.00am Parishioners 10.30am Celebrant’s Intention

RE LESSONS There has been very little response to our invitation to sign up for
RE lessons on Thursdays.. It is important that we know numbers so that enough
Catechists can also be enrolled. Forms are available in the church porch, and there is
a box to put the completed forms in. We can’t arrange lessons if there are no children.
We just have to wait.

RELIC OF ST BERNADETTE. You may hear about the forthcoming tour for
veneration of some relics of St Bernadette of Lourdes. It is coming to our diocese in
Shrewsbury Cathedral all day on Tuesday 13 September, and on Wednesday 14
September. Full details are available http://www.stbernadette.org.uk Various schools
are organising trips to the Cathedral or to Chester. There is a Mass of Anointing in
Salford Cathedral at 12.10pm on September 21. There is a lot of information on the
table in the church porch. Please help yourself —it’s all free.

READINGS AT MASS An interesting set of scripture passages which I leave in
the safe hands of Fr Wilson !

THIS WEEKEND we again welcome Fr Colin Wilson from Frodsham who will
celebrate the Mass for us.

FR PETER MONTGOMERY starts a course on Christian Meditation in St JH
Newman Church on Mondays at 7.30 beginning on 7 September. All are welcome.
See notice on our board in the porch.

I have had to start my holidays early, on the sick. These constant setbacks are a
nuisance to me as well as to you. If you need urgent attention try Canon Browne
264695 or priests at St Vincent’s Altrincham 0161 928 1689. I hope to be with you on
Thursday.

Fr Tony Elder
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